
LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, JUNE 2024 

 

Hi Folks, 

Well the weather is warming up, the ducks are finally leaving my swimming pool (they 
don’t like the pool cleaner) and our busy May activities are over. 

I hope those who came to the dinner enjoyed it.  I hope our carnations on Mother’s Day 
brought smiles to lots of faces.  A huge thank you to all of you who offered our flowers 

on that special day. 

What’s next—LAST CALL FOR FATHER’S DAY CANDY.  If you have not ordered, please 
do so today. 

We like to fool ourselves and pretend that the office is not so busy in the summer 

months.  But there would be time for visits from any of you who would like to come to 
the office, look around, chat, whatever—just call ahead. 

Lynn is already busy on plans for Be the Change in the Spring and of course it won’t be 

long before we will be selecting Christmas Cards!  

We simply can’t stop our efforts.  I am sure that you, like I , sometimes feel like we are 
climbing a never ending mountain.  I believe there is a summit to that mountain and 

when we get there, human life will have the respect, dignity and protection it deserves!!! 

 

Love Life! 

 

Diane 


